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United States Department of the Inteﬁ%or
NATIONAL PARK SERVICE

Alaska Area Office
540 West Fifth Avenue, Room 202
Anchorage, Alaska 99501

IN REPLY REFER TO:

April 8, 1977

Mr, James Branson

Executive Director

North Pacific Fisheries Management Council
PO Box 3136 DT

Anchorage, Alaska 99501

Dear Mr., Branson:

Due to a pending transfer to Washington, D,C, with the National Park
Service, I am submitting my resignation as a member of the Advisory
Panel to the North Pacific Fisheries Management Council,

I thank the Council for inviting me to participate as an Advisor.

/-~ Sincerely,

Judith Ayres
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